PASTORAL LEADERSHIP
Leadership Circle has begun the process of assessing how our current model is working, so that we are well
prepared to make decisions prior to December. With input from both Phil and Carrie, Leadership Circle is
moving in the direction of continuing our current model of two full-time pastors. We think that the budget can
sustain this model and that having two full-time pastors is serving us well.

Leadership Circle is moving in the direction of continuing Carrie in a position of Associate Pastor. We affirm
the work Carrie has been doing and are confident that she and Phil will continue to work well together.

This is your opportunity to influence decisions that Leadership Circle will be making on the congregation’s
behalf sometime this summer or early fall, decisions about what additional opportunities for congregational
input are helpful and the final decisions about the pastoral model and who the personnel are in that model.

Leadership Circle would like your feedback for the following questions. Surveys will be collected until June
5. They can be turned in to Trusty in the church office or put into the box provided for this purpose.

Information from the Congregational meeting held on May 7 can be found on the church website and a
Google document of this form can also be found there. This allows you to fill it out and submit it all online.

1. What thoughts do you have for the direction Leadership Circle is heading with a pastoral leadership
model of Lead Pastor and Associate Pastor?

2. What thoughts do you have for the direction Leadership Circle is heading with Phil Yoder as the Lead
Pastor and Carrie Mast as the Associate Pastor?

3. What other comments, questions, concerns would you like to express?

Signed




